
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
12 March 2024 
 
Re: Transition Year Programme 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Your son/daughter has been offered a place on the Transition Year Programme 
for the academic year 2025-2026. 
 
We would appreciate it if you would confirm your child’s acceptance of his/her 
place by completing the acceptance form sent to you via SMS link and pay 
deposit of €100  through WAY2PAY (balance to be paid at a later date) to 
secure your child's place. 
Please submit Form of Acceptance and pay deposit by Tuesday 18th of March 
2025. 
In the event that your son/daughter is not accepting a place in the Transition 
Year Programme, please let us know as there are students placed on a waiting 
list. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
_________________________    
Denis O’Rourke      
Principal            
 


